
Concord Coach Society 

December News Notes 
 

Embroidery 

 

    We are getting together another order to get things embroidered with the Concord Coach 

Society Logo. If you have a shirt or jacket you would like to have done, please get it to Peter & 

Verna James. We can also purchase items through the embroiderer at very reasonable prices. 

Contact Peter & Verna for more information. 

 

Newsletter 

 

    Right after the first of the year, we plan to start putting together the winter issue of the 

newsletter. It will include a wrap-up of the summer and fall events. We NEED articles. Please 

send them to the editor at: cpjvkj@gmail.com This should be a group effort. A good newsletter 

will go along way to helping the society grow. 

 

The Christmas Party 

 

    We had a good time, but for those of you who chose to stay home, the traveling afterwards 

was terrible and you made a good decision. We will look forward to seeing you at a meeting soon. 

 

January meeting 

 

    The January meeting has been canceled, BUT we hope on a nice day to go to Brian and 

Dottie's for sleigh rides. This will be on short notice as it will be dictated by the weather and 

their schedule . We will contact everyone by phone and email when we have details. 

 

 February Meeting 

 

    The February meeting will be at the Hopkinton Library. Time and date will be announced and 

posted on the web site. 

 

Happy New Year 

 

 

The  Editor, Webmaster, & Pot Stirrer 
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